
MID VALLEY SPECIAL EDUCATION COOPERATIVE 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUESTS 

REPORT TO THE EXECUTIVE ADVISORY BOARD 

January 4, 2017 

 
Mid Valley responded to one Freedom of Information request.  

 

On December 1, 2016, Mr. Mihelich, from the Illinois Retired Teachers Association, requested the 

following:   

Please provide the name, title and email address of any teachers or administrators who are 

retiring in 2017. 

  

Response:  Names of three retirees and their work email addresses were provided. 

Personnel time to respond: 5 minutes 

Personnel cost to respond: Approximately $5 

  No attorney required for this request  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Nancy Sporer / FOIA Officer  


